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The President 

 
Brussels, 2 February 2017 

 
 

Mr Donald Tusk 
President of the European Council 
Council of the European Union 
175 rue de la Loi 
1048 Brussels 
 
 
 
Dear President Tusk, 
 
The S&D group would like to draw your attention to the shocking statement given by Ted 
R. Malloch, tipped to be appointed by the newly elected US President, Donald Trump, as 
the next US Ambassador to the European Union.  Mr Malloch openly expressed himself 
to be in favour of the dissolution of the EU - to be “brought down as the Soviet Union” – 
and wants to see the demise of the common currency within months. 
 
These statements clearly show Mr Malloch´s hostility not only toward the European Union 
as such but also to our common values and principles.  We firmly believe that ignoring 
this unacceptable stance would undermine our future relationship with the US 
administration and could potentially contribute to the spread of populism and 
Euroscepticism across Europe.  
 
Therefore, the S&D Group is clear that Mr Malloch should not be accepted as an official 
representative to the EU and should be declared a ´persona non grata´. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Gianni Pittella 
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